
 
 

NOTICE OF DEFERRAL REGARDING PROPOSED NEW LANDING FEES FOR 
GENERAL AVIATION AT VNY  

 
 

This is to notify stakeholders that on June 5, 2025, the LAWA Board of Airport 
Commissioners (BOAC) deferred consideration of the FY 2026 budget Van Nuys 
Landing Fee rate. As a result, the landing fee will not take effect on 7/1/25.  

 

COMMENTS WILL BE ACCEPTED BY EMAIL, VNYLandingFee@lawa.org. 
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